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MARCH 11
Daylight Saving Time Starts

  
MARCH 14

Facebook Community Event Ticket give away.
  
 

MARCH 17
St. Patrick's Day

  
MARCH 29

Goodfellow Family Housing Easter Egg Hunt
Community Center 5:30-6:30

 
 MARCH 30

Good Friday
The office will remain open this day.

SAVE THE DATES

WEAR BLUE: RUN TO REMEMBER 
Throughout the months of January and February the employees of all Hunt Military
properties came together to form fundraiser teams. Goodfellow Family Housing
employees each pledged a number of miles to run in honor of a fallen solider. We
were each given a Military members name whose life was sacrificed for our
freedom. As a combined effort with Hunt was able to raise and donate over
$20,000 to the Wear Blue: Run to Remember  Organization. We are looking
forward to the upcoming Memorial day run and will be releasing more information
about that event soon. 

LAST MONTH 
Thank you to everyone that participated in last month's Rodeo
ticket Facebook give away.  We had some very creative residents
join us for our homemade hearts Valentine's event. Thank you to
everyone that joined us for this community event! We have more
events and giveaways coming up this month. 

COMMUNITY REMINDERS 
Please remember that your pets are not to be left unattended or tethered in any circumstance.

All dogs need to be on a leash at all times when being walked around the community. 
 

We would like to remind all residents who may be PCSing or moving of the required minimum
30 day notice per your lease agreement.

Orders are not required at the time of you place your written notice in our office.
If you have any questions regarding your notice to vacate please call the front office.

 
Have you heard about our new Pay and Go cleaning option?

Make sure you ask about this option at your pre-final inspection to get all of the details.



 EASTER EGG HUNT
 
Mark your calendars for our Goodfellow Family Housing
Easter Egg hunt! We will host an Easter Egg hunt around
the Community Center on Thursday, March 29th from
5:30- 6:30. 
 
Please plan to bring your families, Easter egg baskets, and
your running shoes!
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According to AFI 34-144
Any families residing in base
housing who provide care for
other families' children on a
regular basis or for more than
10 hours a week must be
licensed by Goodfellow Air
Force Base Family Child Care
Program. If you have any
questions you may contact
Carmen Trufant. 
Family Childcare Coordinator 
325-654-3239

FACEBOOK GIVEAWAY 
 BARBIE DANCE PARTY TICKETS 

This month we will be hosting a Facebook giveaway for 2
tickets to attend Barbie Dance Party presented by The
Junior League of San Angelo. Barbie Dance Party is a fun
event that includes music, hands on booth activities and a
dance party with Barbie on March 24th. This year the girls
will travel the world as they are encouraged to go
anywhere and be anything! 
 
We will announce the details on how to enter the contest
on Wednesday March 14th. Be sure to like our Facebook
page, Goodfellow Family Housing for more information.

Contact Us
 
Office: 325-651-8369
Office Hours
Monday- Friday 8am- 5pm
Closed Weekends and Holidays
 
Community Director....................... Ruby Robledo 
Community Supervisor...................Kallie Quanz
Resident Service Specialist...........Vanessa Roof
 
 
Maintenance Tech...........................Joe Padilla
Maintenance Tech...........................Manuel Flores
Maintenance Tech...........................Jose Vielma
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